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June, 2016 

 

To Parents of children in Grade Two and older 

who will be preparing for Reconciliation and Communion in the 2016-2017 year: 

 

 

 

 

1. Registration for First Reconciliation and First Communion: 
 Monday September 26 at 7:00 pm at OLPH church.  The registration fee, which covers 

the cost of the preparation booklets, “We Prepare for Reconciliation”, and “We Share in the 

Eucharist” plus other materials, is $40.00. Please bring cash. The books will be available at this 

parent-orientation meeting.  Please bring in a copy of your child’s baptism certificate  

 
 

2.  First Reconciliation: 
In addition to the parent meeting there is a Reconciliation retreat for the parent 

and child.  You may choose either: 
 Saturday, October 29, 2016 at 1:00 – 3:00 pm @ OLPH Parish 

        OR 

 Sunday, November 6, 2016 at 1:00 – 3:00 pm @ OLPH Parish 

 

Reconciliation will be celebrated on November 26, 2016 at 9:00am or 10:30am 

 

 

3.  First Eucharist (Communion): 
In addition to the parent meeting there is Communion retreat for the parent and 

child.  You may choose either:  

 Sunday, February 26, 2017 at 1:00 – 3:00 pm 

     OR 

 Saturday, March 11, 2017 at 1:00-3:00pm 

These retreats will take place at OLPH Church.  

 
 

Even if you have had children who have celebrated reconciliation and communion in previous years, 

it is still very important for you to attend these meetings. 
 

If you or someone you know would be willing to help with these retreats (one or both), please contact 

Raylene Yuzyk at the parish as soon as possible at ryuzyk@olph.ca  
 

If you have any questions about Reconciliation and Eucharist (Communion) please contact Raylene Yuzyk 

at the Parish Office. Information about the sacraments will also be posted on our parish web site at: 

www.olph.ca. 
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